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WYOMING DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL QUALITY
AIR QUALITY PIVISION
MEMORANDUM

TO: Lars Lone, Compliance Program Manager

THROUGH:  Greg Meeker, District 4 Fngineer
Charles Plymale, Solid and Hazardous Waste Inspector (Electronic)

FROM: Jlon Walker, Alr Guality Engineer /{ﬂf

SUBJECT: Hopper Metals/Mike Dimick Burn Observation
IMPACT Correspondence 1D COR058970

DATE: December 22, 2016

At approximately 9:00 on Decamber 22, Solid and Hazardous Waste Inspector Charlie Plymale
and larrived at 483 Bonneville Road in Shoshoni to conduct & site observatian related to
previous burn activities noted at this location. Mr. Michael Dimick operates Hopper Metals at
this focation for the purpose of metal recycling. When Charlie and | arrived there were no signs
of burning accurring at this time. Charlie noted that the large burn containers that he had
observed previously had heen relocated. Since Charlie had previously cbtained permission to
inspect this facility we went to the area where the two burn containers were now located. One
container hzd a small amount of ash inside. The other container had a much larger volume of
ash inside. This container was photographed. Charlie had documented previous burn activity
at this location in a Solid and Hazardous Waste inspection report. Charlie and | left the area at
about 9:15. Photographs of the large burn container noted previously are attached.
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